Happy Birthday To US!

Our birthday is coming up! We celebrate our third anniversary as Hatfield Schwartz on
September 8th, 2023. While the firm is only three years old, our team has over 50 years of legal
experience. These past three years have been a whirlwind of learning, and in celebration of that,
here are three things we have learned along the way

Adaptability is a necessity: technology has had a great impact not only on business
operations in every industry but in the application of the law to unforeseen circumstances. A law
firm’s ability to adapt its practices to this shifting landscape while upholding high standards of
service is key to its success.

The right team can overcome any obstacle: we’ve had the privilege of working with
many elite lawyers throughout our careers, but since the founding of Hatfield Schwartz, we have
been struck by the extent to which the success of our firm has been driven by the talent and
dedication of the individual lawyers who work here.

Collaboration is critical: we started Hatfield Schwartz in the midst of the COVID-19
pandemic, so our ability to work with our clients and other partners in-person has increased over
time. This has taught us just how important it is for business relationships to be based on
communication, interaction, and collaboration; genuine human interaction is all the more
valuable now that we know what it is like to be without it.

During these past three years, we have established ourselves as a forward-thinking firm
that prioritizes forming relationships with our clients. We find that maintaining a collaborative
relationship with our clients leads to the most effective results, and we hope to continue to build
these relationships for years to come.

For more information and contact:
Visit our website at https://www.hatfieldschwartzlaw.com/

Follow us on Likedin at https://www.linkedin.com/company/hatfieldschwartz/about/
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